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MEDIA ADVISORY 
JOINT PRESS CONFERENCE 

 
5/4/2023 

12:30 p.m. 
 

Secretary of State Sarah Copeland Hanzas and Attorney General Charity Clark Highlight  
Residential Contractors’ Registration Program; Unveil New Tool to Assist Consumers 

 
May 2, 2023 
Media Advisory 
Contact:  802-828-2148 
 
Montpelier, VT- Secretary Copeland Hanzas will be joined by Attorney General Clark to highlight their 
offices’ respective consumer protection work regarding residential contractors. They will also unveil a 
new consumer tool and discuss tips for homeowners searching for residential contractors.  
 
In 2022, a law was passed by Vermont’s General Assembly which now requires the registration of 
residential contractors working in Vermont. Secretary Copeland Hanzas and Attorney General Clark will 
be joined by members of the residential contractor community to highlight the new requirements and 
the benefits of registration.  
 
What:  Joint Press Conference 
Who:  Vermont Secretary of State Sarah Copeland Hanzas, Attorney General Charity Clark, and 

members of the residential contractor community 
When:  Thursday, May 4, 12:30 PM 
Where: Cedar Creek Room, Vermont State House 
 
 


